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shri nath <ps_nath9@yahoo.com>
Friday, March 12, 2010 2:44 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Leverage Issue

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings, well based on the recent issue, on leverage changes from 100-1 to 10-1 which is absolutely a roughneck
scenario for trader like us. I am very much pleased to request that, please do not make any sort of change on this
leverages and remains it as it is.

Definitely this will make a profit to both the regulators, and even the traders.

Thank You
Best Regards
Padmanabha Srinath
ps_nath9@yahoo.com


